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Representing Licensed Healthcare 
Professionals against Criminal 
Charges 
When faced with criminal charges, licensed professionals also face an additional challenge: 
protecting their careers. A criminal conviction can be cause to have a professional license 
revoked or suspended. In addition to protecting you against the charge itself, the lawyers of 
Hertz Schram are able to stand up for you and represent you in front of any type of 
administrative tribunal to ensure that your career is not destroyed by criminal allegations. 

Email or call us at 248-494-4486 to schedule a consultation with a top criminal defense lawyer. 

Protecting all Types of Licensed Professionals 

Since our establishment in 1979, Hertz Schram has taken great care to protect all types of 
licensed professionals against the consequences of a criminal charge. We have represented 
doctors, nurses, pharmacists and other licensed medical professionals. Our team represents 
people in Detroit and throughout Michigan in legal matters involving: 

• Health care fraud defense (overuse, overcharging, excessive prescribing and other 
allegations) 

• Health care licensing and disciplinary allegations and proceedings (prescription abuse 
and fraud, violations of the Public Health Code, excessive billing, upcoding, overbilling, 
departicipation, reparticipation, Medicare-Medicaid exclusion and reinstatement, Drug 
Enforcement Administration deregistration and reregistration litigation, National 
Practitioner Data Bank responses and exceptions) 

Hertz Schram is a Bold, Forward-Thinking and Uncommonly Creative 
Law Firm 

Not only do we have the ingenuity and skill to get you through such challenging times, but we 
also have the resources to provide you with uncompromising professional license defense. We 
know what is at stake if you lose your professional license. Our firm will do what is legally 
necessary to protect your career. 

If your medical license, nursing license, dentistry license, pharmacy license or any other 
professional license is in jeopardy, we can help. We have the experience to build a complete and 
thorough defense and to stand strong in any type of administrative proceeding, from state boards 
to health care boards. You can be assured that your career is in good hands when you turn to us 
to protect it. 
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For more information about professional license protection, email or call us at 248-494-4486 for 
a consultation. Serving Detroit, Bloomfield Hills, Oakland and Wayne Counties and all 
communities throughout Michigan. 

 


